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TOWN OF ALSTEAD, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
Select Board 

Approved Minutes for Meeting of December 23, 2020 at 2:00 p.m. 
Municipal Building, 15 Mechanic Street, Alstead, NH 03602  

 

 
SELECT BOARD PRESENT: Mary Ann Wolf; Joe Levesque (in person)  
 
STAFF PRESENT: Charlotte Comeau, Office Administrator; Jodi Kercewich, Transfer Station Supervisor 
 
CALL TO ORDER: Mary Ann Wolf called the meeting to order at 2:00 p.m. 
 
ACTION ITEMS:   
 
Discussion took place on the issue of having the transfer station closed on the 26th due to upcoming flood and high wind 
warning. Joe was in agreement with closing for the safety of employees and citizens. However, he wants to know about 
this before it is posted on social media. 
 
Jodi stated that in the past when she has closed the transfer station, she has let the chair know that she was going to do 
that. Joe disagreed with this process and said the board should be making this type of decision and not just the chair. 
 
Mary Ann wants to keep it open. She named a few other towns that were opened. Jodi pointed out that these towns have 
their own equipment and sand. She has to rely on the highway department which will be using all their resources to 
maintain the roads on Saturday. 
 
Rock was out of town for business and not able to attend the meeting but per email at 2:12, he stated the department 
heads should make these decisions and was in agreement with whatever Jodi wanted to do. 
 
It was mentioned that emergency weather policy for the transfer station should be implemented. 
 
It was agreed that the transfer station will be closed the 26th. 
 
On a motion by Mary Ann, seconded by Joe; the Board voted to adjourn at 2:21 p.m. The motion passed unanimously. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Charlotte Comeau, Office Administrator 
 
The next meeting of the Select Board is scheduled for Tuesday, December 29th at 6:00 p.m.  


